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FULL TIME February 25, 1955 LEXINGTON, TENNESSEE

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 9L
Geneva, Nebraska

Thank you for the report of reception.

It is good to hear that we were coming in there in Nebraska, and
this is to verify that you did hear WDXL, as we were on the air
at the time you report and also that we did give station identi-
fication and tone, as identified by you.

Again, thank you for the letter and we appreciate your interest
in contacting us.

Sincerely,

Lebli”

Neal B, Bunn
General Manager
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